
THE HYDERABAD CRICKET ASSOCIATION
(Affiliated to the Board of Control for Cricket in India)

Date: 19.01.2024

INVITATION TO PRESS CONFERENCE

***
The Hyderabad Cricket Association is inviting all the media colleagues to the press

conference which is scheduled to be conducted at 4:00 pm on 20.01.2024 at Rajiv

Gandhi International Cricket Stadium. Uppal. Hyderabad to provide updates regarding

the upcoming Test Match between India and England.
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